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Dates to Remember:
Apr. 23 --  May 4 -- MAP Testing (3, 4, 5, 6 grades)
Apr. 26 -- 1st Grade Field Trip
Apr. 27 -- 1st-3rd Grade AR Lock in
May 2 -- Walk to school
May 8 -- PTO Meeting @ 6
May 10 -- Science Olympiad in the morning
May 10 -- Kindergarten Graduation @ 1:00
May 11 --  Field Day
May 11 --  High School Graduation @ 7 pm
May 16 --  Last day of school/ Early Release @ 1pm

After School News

Cougar Club offers homework help and a 
snack daily plus instructional activities. 

Tutoring is available upon request. Contact 
Cyndi if you have further questions. Students 

are welcome to join anytime. Enrollment 
forms and parent handbooks are in the office. 

Enrollment forms need to be turn in before 
your child stays.

For more information contact Cyndi 
Shackelford @ cshackelford@crestridge.org

Big Smiles will be here May 7, 8, 9, and 10. If you are 
not signed up and would like to be, call Ms. 
Crystal at 660-656-3315 ext 174.

MAP Testing for grades 3, 4, 5, and 6 is scheduled for 
April 23 - May 4.  If you need to schedule an 
appointment for your child during these dates, please 
make the appointment in the afternoon as testing is 
done in the morning.  Thank you, Mrs. Cave

SUMMER SCHOOL IS COMING!!! 

Free breakfast and lunch for everyone attending!!!
When: May 29-June 29
Time: 8am-3pm every day
Who: Any incoming Kindergartner thru 8th Grade
Theme: Explore, Dream, Discover
Transportation will be available
No AƏter School Care will be provided

Coach Behler is opening 
up his Tuesday & 
Thursday morning workout 
to any 3rd through 6th 
grader wanting to 
participate. It is from 
7:25am to 7:45am.

STUDENTS NEED EAR 
BUDS/HEADPHONES 
FOR THE MAP TEST!

Please check with your 
student to make sure they 
have working ear buds.  If 
not, please buy them a 
pair….Dollar Tree has them!

Thank you, Thank you, Thank you!!!
Just like the video showcased at the Spring 
Concert, we are a community of Champions!  
Thanks for your help, whether it was baking 

goodies, purchasing some at the sale, 
supporting the book fair, or  helping to bring 
kids and families in.  What a great night! 

★ Registration 
forms are due 
NOW!!!!

★ Another 
registration 
form is sent 
home today!

Congratulations 
to the 1st-3rd 
Grade students 
who made it to 
the AR Lock-In!

Spring is absolutely in 
the air!!!  School is 
nearing the end, but it 
isn’t over yet. We do 
have some fun things 
such as field trips, 
field day, etc...but 
there are many days 
that we are still 
learning. Please remind 
your children that the 
rules are still the same 
as they have been the 
whole year.  


